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Hello

We're delighted to confirm receipt of your agreement to proceed with a community fibre partnership

and we look forward to bringing fast, fibre broadband to your community. Thank you for partnering

with us. Our billing department will be in touch about your first payment, as captured in the contract.

We'll be in touch in the coming weeks to give you an update on the initial stages of the process and

once again just before we enter into the build phase of the programme. We'll build your project onto

our workforce management system and will shortly be initiating the survey requirements for the

delivery.

We anticipate it could be a few months before you get to see any activity because the next stage of

the process takes quite a while. And as noted in your contract, delivery of your new fibre

infrastructure will be scheduled to be live around 12 months from the date of receipt of the signed

contract.

Warm regards

David Frampton, Community Liaison Manager

www.communityfibre.openreach.co.uk

Here at Openreach, we're committed to working with all communities to find a fibre solution, and our

Community Fibre Partnership scheme is designed to do just this.
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Things you need to know

Please note: this email was sent from an unattended mailbox and we cannot respond to individual messages

sent to this email.
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